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Request: 
 
I would like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Please would you provide me with: 
 
1. A list of buildings that your authority has ordered to be covered in cladding from January 1, 
2010 to present. 
 
By 'ordered' I mean cases where a contract was signed by the authority that contained a clause for 
buildings to be covered in cladding. 
 
For each building, please provide: 
 
a) the address 
b) the postcode 
c) the type of material used in the cladding, in particular whether it used a polyethylene 
or polyurethane core 
d) the date on which the contract was signed off 
 
If you think the January 1, 2010 date would breach the cost limit, please use January 1, 2015 
instead. 
 
Response: 
 
North Tyneside Council have raised no orders to fully clad any buildings within its housing stock. 
 
There are no high rise blocks in the North Tyneside Council housing stock. 


